Re: 23 Beverly St. E, St. George

Good morning

Please accept this email as a submission for a request to not remove the spruce trees that line the back
of the property. We are home owners at _ and our property will back onto the new
development.

The trees will not only bring privacy for us but also the new neighbours that we will have behind us.

The birds also enjoy the trees! And it’s quite serene waking up to the chirping of birds in the morning
and the peacefulness they bring.

Please consider not removing the trees.
We would like to receive updates on the application. Thank you.
Kind regards,

Fred and Mary Sims



